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Local Law 87 of 2009: Energy Efficiency Report 
Must be Filed by a Registered Design Professional 

 

Beginning January 1, 2022, an Energy Efficiency Report (EER) must be 
submitted to the Department of Buildings by a registered design 
professional. Registered energy auditors and retro-commissioning agents 
who are not registered design professionals may continue to submit an 
EER to DOB until their registrations expire or until December 31, 2021, 
whichever is earlier. Registrations will not be renewed once expired.  
 
Title 1 of the Rules of the City of New York § 103-07(c), which allows non-RDPs to 
register as approved agents and submit an EER before December 31, 2021, provides details 
on who can submit an EER after December 31, 2021. 
 
For information on the requirements and how to submit an EER, visit the Energy Audits & 
Retro Commissioning page on DOB’s website.  
 
Email LL87Questions@buildings.nyc.gov for questions.  
 
General assistance with Local Law 87 of 2009 is available via the NYC Sustainability Help 
Center, Monday through Friday, 9:00 am to 5:00 pm by calling (212) 566-5584 or by emailing 
Help@NYCsustainability.org. 
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